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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TREASURY AND RESOURCES
BY THE DEPUTY OF ST. MARY

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 25th MAY 2010
 

Question
 
“Given the evident importance of the Comprehensive Spending Review process can the Minister tell members
where they can find the written guidance, authorised by himself and/or agreed by the Council of Ministers and
issued to Departments, outlining exactly how they were to approach and carry out their duties under this review?”
 
 
Answer
 
The Council of Ministers approved the principles of the Comprehensive Spending Review in late 2009 and in
February this year agreed the rules and framework which would deliver longer term financial and business
planning, improvements in financial management and control of States spending
 
After the Council of Ministers approved the parameters of the CSR, it was, and is, for officers to develop a
process to achieve the agreed principles and parameters. At the beginning of 2010, a dedicated team of seconded
officers was brought together to work with departments to deliver the CSR and developed a toolkit and templates
for departments to complete for 2011, 2012 and 2013 targets. The written guidance was sent out by officers and,
although both I, as Treasury and Resources Minister, and the Council of Ministers are kept up-to-date with
progress, we do not get involved in the process of the CSR.
 


